
Dear Utility Customer

In order to keep up with the rising cost of operations and regulatory compliance, the Board of
Supervisors of the District approved a water and wastewater base rate increase at their May 19,
2009 Board Meeting. The rate change will take effect on the June 2009 billing cycle which will
be the water bills that you receive in July 2009.  

This rate change only applies to the base rates for water (all water meter sizes) and sewer. The
consumptive portion (the per 1,000 gallon portion) of the rate was not changed. The water and
sewer rates will be as follows:

Description Current Rate New Rate Change Amount

Water
Base Rate (Minimum Bill) $ 27.83 $ 29.83 $ 2.00
with 3,000 gallons

Variable Rate (per 1,000) $  2.57 $  2.57 $ 0.00
3,000 - 10,000 gallons

Variable Rate (per 1,000) $  3.07 $  3.07 $ 0.00
10,000 gallons and above

Sewer
Flat Rate $ 47.42 $ 48.42 $ 1.00 

If you have questions or comments concerning these items or any other issue relating to services
that the District provides you may contact Kelley Holcomb at 632-7795.


